
N - 91% RBT - 93% RDO - 93%

1MM - 96% 1RK - 92% 2HW - 96%

2NI - 91% 3JH - 93% 3NB - 96%

4FA - 97% 4RM - 94% 5GA/LW - 94%

5HW - 99% 6LB - 87% 6NP - 91%

A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink
Good afternoon everyone. 
This week, everyone moved to their new classes for three days. Transition days are very important. They
help the children experience what September will be like in order to reduce worry over the Summer holidays.
The children and adults have thoroughly enjoyed these transition days. Some particularly enjoyed day 3
when the Ice Cream van visited school and everyone enjoyed an Ice Cream or Ice Lolly.
Also this week, 3NB have been on their fieldwork trip. They went for a walk around Leeds city centre in order
to look at the geographical features of Leeds including it’s many architectural features and other features,
scuh as parks and the library. At the beginning of the week, Key Stage 1 enjoyed a Pirate party with Pirate
Pete as an end of year treat. 
Next week is the last week of the academic year. This year seems to have flown by so fast with so many
things to reflect upon and celebrate. School will close at 1pm on Friday so that the adults can get the
school cleaned and tidied ahead of the Summer holidays. We will also be saying goodbye to our Year 6
chidlren next week as they move on to the next part of their educational journey. They have a Leavers’
Assembly and their Prom to look forward to. All classes will be enjoying an end of year party too. Our Arft
Gallery will take place on Tuesday in the hall and our Summer Fair will take place on Wednesday.
Today, you will also receive your child’s academic report. If you have any questions about your child’s report
please get in touch with the school office to make an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher. 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Weekly News

Whole School attendance
this week is 94%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bear winners: 1MM, 2HW & 5HW
Extra Playtime (97%+): 4FA & 5HW
Termly Class Winners: 1MM & 4FA
Yearly Class Winner: 5GA/LW
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Summer Term 2024 Dates
Here are some upcoming events for your diary:

Tuesday 16th July 2024—Art Exhibition 3:15 - 4pm
16th & 17th July 2024— KS1 Geography Fieldtrips

Wednesday 17th July 2024 - Summer Fair (3:15pm)
Thursday 18th July 2024 - Y6 Leavers‘ Assembly

Thursday 18th July 2024 - Y6 Prom
Friday 19th July 2024 - Break up for Summer (at 1pm)

 



New Childline website now live
Childline is the UK’s free 24-hour service for children
and young people. Run by the NSPCC, Childline gives

children and young people up to the age of 19
confidential support with whatever is worrying them.

Since the service began in 1986, it has carried out over
5.9 million counselling sessions with young people.

Childline supports more than 200,00 children and young
people each year. Find out about Childline’s unique

offer on NSPCC Learning.
 

 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbGVhcm5pbmcubnNwY2Mub3JnLnVrL3NlcnZpY2VzL2NoaWxkbGluZT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMxMTA2Ljg1MjAxOTMxIn0.c0xB4M7adpeMeYJ0oHP1X8h_2hXBZ08_moKZ0aUPFlk/s/2591352270/br/230033523638-l





